
Fra: Wayne James [mailto:wagj91461@hotmail.com] 
Sendt: 30. august 2009 22:44
Til: Ulla Lunn; Joachim Vetter; Finn Skriver Frandsen
Emne: FW: Centennial Commission 2017

Hello from St. Croix:

Here is just one thing which is moving along to solidify our relationship. Please share it. I hope 
to have this Bill passed into law this year so that the plans can begin.

Thanks,
Wayne James
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